
LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that a
regular meeting of the Upper
St.  Clair  Township  Board  of
School  Directors,  for  the
purpose  of  adopting  the
School District budget for the
2024-25  school  year,  and
other  business  that  may
properly  come  before  the
Board,  will  be  held  on
Monday,   June  17,  2024,  at
7:00 p.m. prevailing time in the
District  Administration  Office
Board Room located at 1775
McLaughlin Run Road, Upper
St. Clair, Pennsylvania 15241.
Copies  of  the  2024-25
proposed  final  budget  have
been  available  beginning  on
May 14,  2024 for inspection
on the School District website
(www.uscsd.k12.pa.us) and at
the  School  District
Administrative Offices at 1775
McLaughlin Run Road, Upper
St. Clair, Pennsylvania 15241.
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